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September 2017 
 

Mechanical Engineering Technology Articulation Agreement Discontinuation 
Macomb Community College – AAS in Manufacturing Engineering Technology 
Eastern Michigan University –  BS in Mechanical Engineering Technology 
 
The MCC/EMU Mechanical Engineering Technology Articulation Agreement is being 
discontinued effective September 2017.   Students who started the program at HFC prior to 
September 2017 have three years (until August 31, 2020) to transfer to EMU under the 
articulation agreement.  The archived articulation guide for Mechanical Engineering Technology 
is at this link http://www.emich.edu/ccr/archartguide_macrao.php 
 
The Mechanical Engineering Technology program is an active major at EMU. MCC students 
who started at MCC in September 2017 or later, may transfer to this program under standard 
transfer guidelines.  http://www.emich.edu/admissions/requirements/transfer_credit.php  
 
Students should contact Dr. MacArthur Stewart to discuss completing the Mechanical 
Engineering Technology program. The contact information is below: 
 
Contacts 
MacArthur Stewart 
118 Sill Hall 
Ypsilanti, MI  48197 
734.487.2040 
mstewa47@emich.edu 
 
 
 
For information on other articulation agreements contact: 
Community College Relations 
103B Boone Hall 
734.487.6577 
Email: ccr_office@emich.edu  
Website: http://www.emich.edu/ccr/  
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